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THE MESSAGE OF OUR PRESIDENTS

DEAR DONOR .AND COMMITTEE,

WE WISH TO WELCOME AND THANK YOU FOR MAKING THE
FIRST JOINT DONOR LUNCHEON OF TALMUD TORAH-BETH AM-
YAVNEH A SUCCESS,

IT IS INDEED VERY GRATIFYING TO HAVE THE SUPPORT
OF MEMBERS, OFFICERS AND FRIENDS IN THIS UNITED EFFORT,

WE ARE PROUD OF OUR SCHOOLS AND THE WORK OF OUR
P T.A.'S. MAY GOD GRANT US ALL STRENGTH AND WISDOM TO
CONTINUE OUR WORK FOR MANY YEARS TO COME.

MRS. RUBEN COHEN - BETH AM WOMEN'S CLUB
MRS. NORMAN GANSON - ROSELAWN TALMUD TORAH P.T.A.
MR<, SEYMOUR KREMEN - YAVNEH P.T.A.



